

Topic: Imene has returned home to Tunisia. She has written a letter to the Brown family to thank them for looking after her. Her English has improved and she has learned many things out of that experience

Dear Mr and Mrs Brown,

I want to thank you very much for the lovely time I had with you and your family in London.I enjoyed myself very much .I think that my English has improved quite a lot .At first I was so worried because I couldn't understand a word , even when you spoke really slowly .Thank you for being really there for me , helping me with new words!Christopher and Christine were really helpful ,too.Also it was very kind of them to show me s much of London and other parts of England .I really enjoyed visiting the impressive monuments and museums .It was so interesting .I loved visiting the Camden Market and Picadilly Circus .Give my love to Chris and Christine .I really miss them .I even miss Peter's terrible jokes at the dinner table !Tell Christopher that my little brother Hazem would love to be his penfriend .He has promised to write soon and in English! I'll write again soon .I hope that you would come back to Tunisia to show you much more things

